
Dear year 6 students 

 

We are all really looking forward to welcoming to the Warriner school in year 7. My name 

is Ollie R I am a current year 7 student and wanted to write a letter to you about my 

fabulous experiences at the Warriner school during my first year at the Warriner school. 

Before I started at the Warriner I was scared of what people would think of me if they 

didn’t like me and what if I got to much homework and got detentions for not finishing it 

on time. 

The school helped me by telling me exactly where to go for every lesson and at what time 

it really helped me settle into the school and I had the best first week! 

My favourite subjects are games and P.E because you get so much action and they play 

really fun games the teaches are really important they are really friendly and teach really 

cool new ticks in all sorts of different sports. 

Some clubs I have joined are hockey, table tennis and formula one for schools. I think 

doing clubs will prove to your teachers what you can do, and you have a great time. Even 

if you do not like the sport give it a go you like when you play. Also, if you feel you are 

ready for a challenge a sport leader is the thing for you and this is when really prove your 

ability to the school you will also have a great time. 

My best memory so far is meeting new friends don’t always be with your primary friends 

try and find others you don’t know just expand your groups of friends. 

What I love most about the Warriner is how friendly all the teachers are and the other 

students in you school they make you feel at home. 

My advice as year 7 is when you get some homework when you get home do it makes you 

feel so much better if you get it done as soon as you get it. 

Have fun and good luck! 

Ollie R 


